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At t e n t i o n : L o r i Litzen 

Dear Ms. Litzen: 

Reference i s made to your request dated December 11, 1991, for 
authorization t o convert s i x wells t o i n j e c t i o n w i t h i n the 
Northeast Drinkard Unit Waterflood Project. I have reviewed your 
a p p l i c a t i o n and have found t h a t the newspaper advertisement 
contains two mistakes. The advertisement i n c o r r e c t l y states the 
i n j e c t i o n formation as being the San Andres formation, and does not 
give the complete w e l l l o c a t i o n f o r the NEDU Well No. 408. We w i l l 
require t h a t you run the advertisement again t o correct the errors 
before your app l i c a t i o n can be approved. Please send me a copy of 
the advertisement when i t i s run. 

Everything else i n your a p p l i c a t i o n looks good and I foresee 
no other problems i n g e t t i n g the wells authorized f o r i n j e c t i o n . 
I f I can be of assistance, please contact me at (505) 827-5800. 

Sincerely 

David Catanach 
Engineer 


